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Jamie Gray

From: San Joaquin Villas <sjvboard@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 8:52 AM
To: Jamie Gray
Cc: San Joaquin Villas
Subject: Public comment, PEDC March 02, 2022 Villas III public hearing

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
The Board of Directors of San Joaquin Villas HOA believe that a majority of the Owners of San Joaquin Villas HOA support 
that Units 22 to 25 of Villas III not be built. 
 
Sincerely, 
SJV Board of Directors 
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